Memorial Hall Questionnaire (7/08)

Please consider and respond to the following questions. When you have finished, please drop
your response in the suggestion box at the Borough Office, Mail to 209 Main Street, or e-mail to
stockboro@rcn.com. Thank you for your time.

1,

Do you have any social experience at Memorial Hall, such as a party or dining, or are you
unfamiliar with it?

Are you in favor of a professional evaluation to determine the condition of Memorial Hall and
costs associated with its restoration?

What are your thoughts and visions for the future use of Memorial Hall?

What suggestions do you have for funding of possible restoration?

Do you favor no action be taken toward restoring Memorial Hall?

Name

Street Phone#




